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                           NEW INTERNS

The National Migrant Scholars Internship Initiative

23
New internship 

placements as of 
June 2023

18
Professional 
development 
consultations

27
New applications from  

CAMP students to  
participate in  

NMSI

10
Universities 
nationwide 

represented by  
NMSI interns

6
Internships in the 

works to start in the 
coming weeks

 

Enrique Aguilar
HITT Contracting

Wendy Aguilera
Hernandez Harris,  

Counseling & Consulting

Azusena Balderas
United Farm Workers

Brandy Becerra
United Farm Workers

Luz Dominguez DeJesus
Office of Senator  

Jeff Merkley

Elizabeth Garcia
Ally Financial

Erick Guzman
MSU Department of Plant,  
Soil & Microbial Sciences

Mu Lah Hser
SUNY Oneonta Department of  

Geography & Env. Sustainability

Cheily Lorenzo
Sparrow Health System

Christina Manasse
MSU Department of Plant,  
Soil & Microbial Sciences

Diana Marroquin
CoBank

Yuliza Mejia
Salazar Legal, PLLC

Ismael Ochoa
Office of Senator  

Jeff Merkley

Johan Olvera
National Instruments

Kevyn Perez
MDHHS

Daffne Ruby
Ally Financial

Jose Santay
Volt Lighting

Joaquin Tavares
The Boeing Company

Alondra Torres
Sparrow Health System

Adrian Valdez
Global Impact Initiative

Karina Villa
NEEDLEXSTITCHCO

Karina Zepeda
United Shore Professional  

Baseball League

Advancement ● During this quarter, NMSI’s overall 
performance reached new heights as we achieved 
significant milestones and overcame challenges together. 

Our standout accomplishment was the remarkable increase in 
the number of new interns. Compared to the previous quarter, 
where we had just 4 interns, the second quarter welcomed 
23 new interns. This substantial increase reflects the growing 
interest in NMSI and the valuable opportunities we provide 
to CAMP students nationwide. In this connection, we would 
like to acknowledge Diana Marroquin (Miami Dade College) 
for her outstanding contributions to CoBank as the Portfolio 
Management Intern. Her dedication and commitment haven’t 
gone unnoticed.

We also experienced a robust expansion as we established 
connections with 18 new partners. These new collaborations 
signify a widening network and hold immense potential for  
future internship opportunities. One significant collaboration 
was with Kellogg’s, who presented a professional development 
workshop called “Networking & Professionalism in the 
Workplace”.

Looking ahead, our key goals and priorities for the upcoming 
quarter revolve around intern growth. Building on the 
achievements of this quarter, our aim is to have at least 30 
interns by the end of the year. This target sets a clear direction 
for our team and underscores our collective commitment to 
providing valuable opportunities for CAMP students nationwide. 
In conclusion, the second quarter of 2023 has been a period of 
remarkable growth and achievement for NMSI. With a  
significant increase in the number of interns and successful 
collaborations, as well as our ability to navigate our own 
staffing transitions, we are well-positioned for continued 
success. By setting the goal of 30 interns for the year and 
focusing on fostering valuable partnerships, we are building a 
solid foundation for a prosperous future. v

Anel Aguilar
Cornell University College of  
Agricultural & Life Sciences
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